

Board of Trustees Report

February 21, 2022

We have been meeting and reviewing the bids from the 4 contractors and have narrowed it down to 2, hopefully this week we will be able to get down to the contractor we want to work with. They are all saying that we should still be able to get the work done this summer.

I have contacted the roofing contractor for the school and gym roof and said if he gets the material before June to get us going as soon as he can since we have been getting a lot of smaller leaks not due to the snow and the freezing.

I am working with PSCE to look at the playground enhancement they want to do behind the East Building.

Slowly getting into working on some of the smaller repairs that need to be done.